
 

 

Thursday 26 June 2025 

 

Dear parents and carers  

I hope you have had a good week. 

Moving onto Angmering Issue 6 is now online.  It contains information on our canteen and 
Parent Pay.  I have received a few queries to ask if there are Gluten Free Options in the 
canteen.  There are.   Students need to  make themselves known to the servers in the 
canteen and they will guide them as to what is available to them.  It is covered in the 
newsletter.   

Parent Pay passwords and logins will be emailed to you in July. 

I hope everyone enjoyed the  enrichment evening last Thursday and the opportunity to meet 
other parents for a cup of tea.  

Don't forget to download the MCAS app and give your consents if you have not yet done so. 
This will allow you to make changes to the information which has come from the primary 
school and  give the consents we need for September.  The app will only allow you to make 
changes once.   Any changes you  need to make after this will then need to be sent to the 
year team administrators to make for you.  YearTeamAdmins@theangmeringschool.co.uk .   

Induction day reminders :  Wed 2nd July  Full details were given last week in our weekly 
email and are on the website if you need fuller details. 

Time: 8.30am to 3pm.  Please park outside the school gates and walk in. The Bramley 
Green gate and the front gate will be open at 8.10am. The front gate, by the field, will open 
at 8.10am to enable students only to go to the canteen. Parents must leave at the gate.   
There will be ambassadors to walk students around to the front of school. 

Students need to wear primary school uniform. 

 Lunch will be either a packed lunch or bring cash for the canteen. £3 is a guide and cash 
will be accepted.   There is no access to the canteen at break so please bring a bottle of 
water and a snack.  A Free School Meal will be provided for students who have this at their 
primary school at lunchtime. 

 

 

https://www.angmeringschool.co.uk/assets/Documents/Letters/2025-Issue-6.pdf
https://www.angmeringschool.co.uk/assets/Weekly-Update-19_06_2025.docx-1.pdf


 

 

Medications:  Students must carry and be responsible for any emergency medication they 
may need, such as EpiPens, insulin, and inhalers. However, other medication must be 
handed in to me at the gate on arrival. These will be securely stored and can be collected 
from Reception at the end of the day..  Please note we must have a signed consent form for 
all prescription medication.  The medication must be in the packaging with the prescription 
label. 

Parents Evening :  Wed 2nd July:  This will run from 6pm. Please arrive promptly and make 
your way to the canteen (there will be guides). You will hear from Mr Liley  and then have the 
opportunity to go and meet your child's tutor. Our uniform supplier Ricara and McGregors 
will also be there. Please do not bring your child to the event where possible.  

DEAR time - Drop Everything and Read.   Students need to bring the  "story book" they 
are currently reading at home. 

Bring coloured pencils :   It would be helpful if students could bring some coloured pencils 
with them on induction day please. 

Any queries, please do let me know. 

Best wishes 

Fiona 

 

 

 

Fiona Moppett 
Admissions 
Manager 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.angmeringschool.co.uk/assets/Parental-consent-to-administer-medication.pdf

